
April 19, 2021, 

 

We will have the second swing stage on the building BEFORE the existing stage is 
done on the west side.  Our goal for hanging the second stage is Monday April 26 (a 
week from today).  We're losing a couple days this week due to rain, which could force 
us to delay the target date by a couple days, but we very much want to have the stage 
up & operating next week.   
 
Per a conversation I had with Mary awhile back, our intent is to put the stage on the 
north end of the building at the pool area.  If they prefer another placement, please let 
me know.  After the north side is done, we'll rotate around to the front of the building.  
The existing stage would move 
to the south end, once everything on the west side is completed.    
 
If all goes well, we can probably be completely done in the pool area in two weeks or 
less.  It's possible people could even use the pool on the weekends, provided we are 
able to uncover the pool surface, and that they stay away from the parked swing stage.   
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